
                                                                                            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th September 2016       
 
Dear Grown Up, 
 
On Tuesday 13th September 2016, our school will be taken over by a whole host of mischief-
making Big Friendly Giants, Oompa-Loompas and Matildas! 
 
It’s all part of The Dahlicious Dress Up Day. 2016 marks 100 years since the birth of Roald 
Dahl - the world’s number one storyteller. It's a great way to begin the school year when 
children come to school dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl character for a wonderfully 
fun and creative way to engage children's imaginations and ignite their passion for reading. 
 
The children will take part in a Story Telling Workshop that will focus on the wonderful 

stories and imagination of Roald Dahl, looking at why his stories were so engaging and 

captivating and teaching the children what 'ingredients' go into making a great story. 

It’s very easy to get involved – simply help your child choose a character, create a costume 
and remember to send them in with their donation of £1 on the day. Your child can dress up 
as any of Roald Dahl’s fantastic characters, or simply wear his favourite colour – yummy 
yellow! Turn over for ideas about how to put together a costume out of household items.  
 
We hope you can join in our Dahlicious Dress Up Day! 
 
 
Elisabeth Hicham  
Assistant Headteacher and English Lead 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 



 
 


